f
| EAA VELY BULLETIN

BULLETIN NO. 934

DATE: January 19, 1962
TO: ALL OUTLETS
SUBJECT: Change in Adjusting Bracket for Rotary Plow and

Rotary Cultivator: New position for assembly of
Bracket on Rotary Plow.

The 5307 Cast Bracket will no longer be supplied for the Rotary
Cultivator.

The new style A-301 now being used on production of the Rotary
Plow has a longer slot to allow the Plow Drive to be set at a perpendicular
position for the Rotary Cultivator, as well as setting the Plow Drive for any
posgitions previously available.

All Rotary Cultivator Drives will be shipped with the A-301, A-302
assembly.

The new style A-301 will be supplied on Special Order, no charge,
for Rotary Cultivators to be sold to customers having the old style A-301

on his plow, or any Piow Drives you have in stock that will be sold for use
with a Rotary Cultivator.

CHANGE IN POSITION

To effect the perpendicular mounting, it is necessary to mount the
A-301 in a new position. It is shown in the accompanying photograph.






